
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR SPECTRUM CHANNEL LINEUP 

Communities Served:  

City of Lumberton.  

Counties of Robeson and Scotland. 

Towns of East Laurinburg, Gibson, Maxton and Wagram, NC. 

At Spectrum, we are committed to providing you with exceptional service and want to alert 

you of changes before they happen. Effective August 1, 2025, WWMB-Dabl was replaced by 

WWMB-Roar on channels 8 & 1212. 

Any scheduled DVR recordings on these channels will need to be reset after the change.  

For a complete channel lineup, visit Spectrum.net/channel-lineup. To view this notice online, 

visit Spectrum.net/ProgrammingNotices. 


